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From: Capital Projects Admn <projectadmin@temagamifirstnation.ca>
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 9:51 AM

To: Lorie Hunter

Cc: Roxanne St. Germain; Jamie Koistinen

Subject: RE: TFN Capital Projects Update

Hi Lorie, | thought | would let you know that there is now a capital projects tab on the Temagami First Nation website that will

contain all updates and photos, etc... of the projects. The link is below.

https://www.temagamifirstnation.ca/

Please share with Council and other community groups that you feel would benefit from the updates.
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From: Lorie Hunter <lorieh472@gmail.com> PPP [

Sent: June-15-18 10:28 AM Social Services O
To: Capital Projects Admn <projectadmin@temagamifirstnation.ca> a
Cc: visit@temagami.ca; Jamie Koistinen <Jamie.Koistinen@temagamifirstnation.ca> 0

Subject: Re: TFN Capital Projects Update

Thanks for the great update - much appreciated.
Lorie

Sent from my iPad

OnJun 15, 2018, at 9:53 AM, Capital Projects Admn <projectadmin@temagamifirstnation.ca> wrote:

Hello Mayor Hunter,

Please find attached, a copy of the Capital Projects Newsletter recently sent to TFN members and the Bear
Island Community. Council had expressed its interest in receiving updates on capital projects on Bear Island.
Please feel free to share with the rest of Council for its information.

We will provide these updates to you going forward when they are prepared and provided to the TFN members
and Bear Island community.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Patrick Cormier

Capital Project Administrator
General Delivery

Bear Island, ON POH 1CO
Phone: (705)237-8600



Fax: (705)237-8959
Email: projectadmin@temagamifirstnation.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may contain confidential
and/or privileged information and may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or their agent, or if this
message has been addressed to you in errar, please immediately alert the sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments. If you
are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly
prohibited.

<June 2018 Capital Projects Newsletter.pdf>



